THIS WEEK:

VERSE OF THE WEEK:

PRAYER POINTS:

What would you rather be? A cow munching
on grass all day, or a rhinoceros charging
about, head down, horn bared? In assembly
with my stuffed rhino friends, | sought to
impress on our students the importance of
getting stuck into their school work, book
work, PACE'S, assignments, memory work etc.
Too much gets left to the last moment. Do it
now! Be a rhinol!

The Bible has a word to say about this.
"Whatever you hand finds to do, do it with all
your might.” &
Ecclesiastes 9:10 5.



Each week a student from every class is nominated by
teaching staff to be Student of the Week. This may be
because they have displayed acts of kindness or
displayed our Golden Rule. They can also be awarded
for academic, or non-academic actions throughout the
week.

Kinder
Megan Wilson - for being very brave in her first week of
Kinder.

Prep
Sianna Lapthorne - for great start to the Term. Well done!

Year 1
Haddie Wigg - for being a kind and supportive in Year 1!

Year 2
Jacob Urbanczyk - for working hard to complete his goals.

Year 3
Jaxon Allen - for a great start to the year and settling in
well!

Year 4
Bella Tas & Alistair Grossmith - for settling in well at
Geneva.

Year 5
Logan Dolega - for working hard at his Paces this week.

Year 6
Oliver Tas - for having a great first week at Geneva.

Year 7
All of Year 7 - for settling in really well to their first week
in High School!

Year 8
All of Year 8 - for a terrifice start to the school year. Well
done!

Year 9
Toby Wood - for great effort playing cricket this week.




TERM DATES 2021:
February 2nd - April 1st

April 20th - June 25th
July 20th - September 24th
October 12th - December 15th
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BUS REMINDER
For students who catch a bus each
morning, we ask that they be waiting at
the bus stop at least 5 minutes
before their pickup time. This ensures
that the morning pickup runs on time
and smoothly, Thankyou!

MUSIC LESSONS

Would you like to learn an
instrument? Maybe piano or guitar or
drums? We have a program of private

instrument lessons here at Geneva
where students take lessons while
they are here at school. Learning an
instrument is good for brain
development, and it is a lot of fun!
Whether you are in primary or high
school, why not give it a try this year?
Contact Peter Atkins for more
information:
peter.atkins@geneva.tas.edu.au

SCHOOL TIMES

Please remember that our school day
commences at 8:45am until 3:15pm. We ask
that children arrive at school no more than

15 minutes prior to class.

This will ensure that there is adequate

supervision while the are on premises.

REMINDERS

e FEES-Term 1 fees are due now

e HEALTH FORMS - Please return 2021 student
medical forms ASAP. If you require a printed
blank copy please request these from the
front office.

SCHOOL BANKING

Our school participates in School Banking. If you would
like to commence school banking please get in touch
with your local Commonwealth Bank Branch or ask the
Front Office. If you would like to continue School Banking
please bring your bank book to the front office before

recess every TUESDAY.

BOOK CLUB

Please make sure your Book
Club orders are returned by
Friday, February 19th.

You can also order via the
LOOP app.

Student ID cards are available by
l request - please see the Front Office

to order yours!



WORK, WORK, WORK

As you can see from these photos, work is happening on our Administration upgrade. This project is estimated to
take 8 - 10 months and we realise already how difficult it can be at times, when we have so many people coming
and going from the school. We have made every effort to keep people safe, while also maintaining an open and
friendly community. So we ask that you be patient and understanding with the issues this project brings. We are
thankful to God for the funding we have received to go towards this construction and also very grateful to
MEADCON, our contractors, who have committed to take on this project. Please pray for safety and smooth
progress over the coming months. We will update you via The GEN as new areas develop.




LATROBE TENNIS CLUB

207 Gilbert Street, Latrobe
Saturday 6th February 2021
10am - Zpm
Cost: FREE

BBQ, Speed Serve Radar, Soclal Tennis, Hotshots, Raffie, Prizes &
Discounted Club Memberships
All equipment supplied

Club Contact: Jason - 0456 483 069
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TERM 1 - FEBRUARY

4 Whole School 5
Assembly
Canteen
. E ' . I

19 Casual Clothes
(! Year 11/12
Drug & Alcohol
. E . ' . I




1 WEEK S

8 WEEK 6

15 WEEK 7

Year 3-6
'The Everybody
Program'

22 WEEK 8

Year 11/12
Advanced manufacturing &
Fabrication Pathways

29 WEEK 9

16

Year 3-6
‘The Everybody
Program'

10
Year 7

Vaccinations

17

Year 3-6
'The Everybody
Program'

24

31

4 S 6

Whole School
Assembly

Canteen

11 12 13

Casual Clothes
Parent Info session -

"The Everybody Outdoor Leadership

Program' Ly Ui
Canteen
18 19 20
Canteen
25 26 27
Athletics
Carnival
Canteen



TERM 1 - APRIL

4 HOLIDAYS

18 HOLIDAYS

TERM 2
BEGINS




